
BROOME INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

NEW LONG-TERM CARPARK 

OPENS 15 APRIL 2020 

Broome International Airport (BIA) is proud announce the construction of a new Secure Long-
Term Parking Area to be located at the north eastern end of the BIA carpark. The new area 
adds an additional 19 long term parking bays, taking the total number of bays to 46.  

A garrison perimeter fence and entrance swing gate which will be locked after hours will secure 
the new area and provide a significant security upgrade. In addition to the entrance gate 
commissioned late last year BIA continues to implement security measures for the safety of 
all airport users.  

The carpark will open by 15 April 2020 and there will be no change to the process for 
purchasing long term parking tickets. 

 For more information on this process please refer to http://www.broomeair.com.au/short-long-
term-parking or contact 08 9194 0600. 
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